XAC Automation Covrporation

4F, NO. 30, INDUSTRY E. RD. IX, SCIENCE-BASED INDUSTRIAL
PARK, HSINCHU, TAIWAN

Date: 2013/11/12

Declaration Letter

We, XAC Automation Corporation would like to rescind the original certification for
the following products.

FCC ID: MQT-FD130, Grant Day: 01/22/2013

FCC ID: MQT-FD130DUO, Grant Day: 02/22/2013

IC ID: 6692A-FD130, Approval Day: 03/07/2013

IC ID: 6692A-FD130DUO, Approval Day: 03/26/2013
Due to the WiFi module may have quality concern, so all of the products must be
callback and rework/change another WiFi module by our customer request.
Actually, we have not deployed any FD130/FD130Duo to the market, so we will claim
no device in the field.

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact
us. Thank you!

o Chana Ao, (2 2o13
oy Doy

Henry Chang/ Vice President
XAC Automation Corporation
Tel: +86-512-65759680#5002
Fax: +86-512-65759682

E-Mail: henry_chang@xacsz.com.cn



